
Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103
Memo

To: Board of Education
From: Scott Warren, Ed.D.
Date: December 5, 2024
Re: IASB Joint Annual Conference Review

Members of the Board of Education and district administrators attended the IASB Joint Annual
Conference in Chicago prior to Thanksgiving Break. The attendees will share insights they gleaned from
the conference.


